Happy Easter!

April showers brings May flowers!

Special Board of Directors Election

A Special Board of Directors election to fill a vacant position. The term will be
until the end of 2018. The nominees for the BOD position are Bob St Amour,

Jim Shipley and Greg Pasiuk. The election will be held on June 11, 2018 and you will
need to be present to vote.

RSO Corner

Thank you Range Safety Officers for doing such a bang up job! We will have our
first mandatory RSO meeting this year sometime in June 2018 for our Working
RSO'S. Time and date to be announced soon. Plan on signing up to volunteer for at
least once a month to be considered a working RSO. Please make sure your NRA
RSO certification is current. Call me if you need support with this. Please
familiarize yourself with the Standard Operation Procedures. You can get a copy of
this on our website. Let's be safe out there! Any questions, call: Pam Nessenson 916/
296-1332

BOD Special Committees

The Board of Directors have established three committees and are looking for a chair
for each committee. The chair will pick members to fill out the committee.

1. Range Safety Officer Committee: This committee will handle all issues
relating to the RSO's. The committee chair has been selected, Pam Nessessen

2. Maintenance Committee: Items include general clean up and conex box
storage clean up. If you are interested in being chair send an email to the
following address: eldoradogunclub@gmail.com.

. Construction Committee: This committee will handle issues with range
construction and repair. Items include repair sheds and new construction. If
you are interested in being chair send an email the following address:
eldoradogunclub@gmail.com.

PITA and Meat Shoot



http://www.edrgc.com/

April 14 : PITA - SERIES- SHOOT : (sign-up @ 8am) shooting starts @ 9am:
April 21: MEAT - SHOOT : (sign-up @ 8am) shooting starts @ 9am:

The PITA and Meat Shoot committee needs helpers to run and keep score for both
shoots if you are interested in helping call Bob: 530/409-8828.

Next General Meeting

The upcoming General Meeting is Monday, May 14, 2018 at Colina De Oro / 694
Pleasant Valley Rd., Suite 1, Diamond Springs starting at 5pm

take care!
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